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PERAC Memo # 13 / 2021 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: All Retirement Boards 

FROM: 

RE: 

DATE: 

John W. Parsons Esq., Executive Director 

2020 Annual Statement of Earned Income Filing (91A) 

March 24, 2021 

91A Filings 

On March 17, 2021, the Federal government announced that the federal tax filing deadline will be 
moved from April 15, 2021 to May 17, 2021.  Therefore, May 17, 2021 will be the new deadline 
for disability retirees to submit their 2020 Annual Statement of Earned Income.  (On March 19, 
2021, Massachusetts adopted May 17, 2021 as the new Massachusetts state income tax filing 
deadline.)    

If you have any questions, please contact this office. 
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